

# Prerequisites for

# 2019

The following PDF provides an overview of the prerequisites for courses in 2019. While VTAC endeavours to keep this publication updated, for the latest list of courses and prerequisites please go to the VTAC Prerequisite and Course Explorer, available from the website.



Contents	
Abbey Road Institute	3
Academy of Design Australia	3
Academy of Information Technology	3
Academy of Interactive Entertainment	3
Australian Catholic University	4
Australian College of Applied Psychology	5
Australian College of Sports Therapy	5
Australian Guild of Music Education	5
Australian Institute of Music	5
Australian Maritime College	6
Australian School of Management	6
Bendigo TAFE	<u>6</u> 7
Billy Blue College of Design Plue Mountains International Hatel Management School	7
Blue Mountains International Hotel Management School Box Hill Institute	7
Charles Sturt University	8
Chisholm	9
Collarts (Australian College of the Arts)	9
CQUniversity	9
Deakin College	10
Deakin University	11
Eastern College Australia	13
Elly Lukas Beauty Therapy College	13
Endeavour College of Natural Health	13
Federation University Australia	14
Footscray City Films	16
Gordon (The)	16
Goulburn Ovens Institute of TAFE	16
Health Skills Australia	16
Holmes Institute	17
Holmesglen	17
JMC Academy Kangan Institute	<u>18</u> 18
La Trobe Melbourne	18
La Trobe University	19
LaTrobe College of Art and Design	21
Longerenong College	22
Macleay College	22
Marcus Oldham College	22
Melbourne Institute of Technology	22
Melbourne Polytechnic	22
Monash College	23
Monash University	24
Moorabbin Flying Services	28
Navitas College of Public Safety	28
Northern College of the Arts and Technology	28
Oceania Polytechnic Institute of Education	28
Photographic Imaging College	28
Photography Studies College	28
RMIT University SAE Creative Media Institute	29 33
Sage Institute of Education	33
Southern School of Natural Therapies	33
Swinburne University of Technology	34
Torrens University Australia	36
Tractor Design School	37
University of Melbourne (The)	37
VFA Learning	38
Victoria University	38
Victorian Institute of Technology	40
WYN Institute	41
William Angliss Institute	41

# Courses with no prerequisites

Sound Production

# Academy of Design Australia

### www.academyofdesign.edu.au

All applicants for Academy courses are required to attend an individual interview and present a folio of recent creative work. While not expected to be of professional quality, the folio should demonstrate a range of creative and technical skills relevant to the course(s) applied for. Interviews are an informal, friendly discussion about the applicant's work, ambitions and interests. The interview panel consists of no more than two people who will ask questions relating to the Academy's Selection Criteria.

The interview panel seeks to identify potential students who are self-motivated and show initiative and the ability to successfully develop knowledge and skills in one of the disciplines offered at the Academy.

To assist applicants to present their work in the best way possible the Academy offers Folio Presentation workshops. For further information refer to http://www.academyofdesign.edu.au/search/node/folio

# **V** Courses with no prerequisites

- Communication Design
- Fashion & Costume Design
- Filmmaking & Photography

# Academy of Information Technology

www.ait.edu.au

### **V** Courses with no prerequisites

- Digital Design (Degree)
- Digital Design (Diploma)
- Information Technology (Mobile Applications Development) (Degree)
- Interactive Media 2D Animation (Degree)
- Interactive Media 3D Design (Degree)

- Interactive Media Film & Video (Degree)
- Interactive Media Game Design (Degree)
- Interactive Media (Diploma)

Graphic & Digital Design

Interior Design

Visual Arts

- Interior Design and Decoration (Diploma)
- Software Development

# Academy of Interactive Entertainment

### www.aie.edu.au

For all AlE Advanced Diploma programs, there is no pre-requsite. Applicants will be required to attend an interview in person on campus, online or over the phone if the applicant is located in Victoria's regional areas or interstate. For the Bachelor of Games and Virtual Worlds (Programming), applicants need to have demonstrated completion of Year 12 or equivalent with a minimum pass grade in English and mathematics (which includes Calculus) or an approved bridging program and/or skills assessment in mathematics and English.

Game Art and Screen: Folio should demonstrate your creativity and art skills. Examples can include sketches, paintings, video clips, animation, multimedia, sculpture, photography, life drawing and graphic design.

Software Development: Folio should demonstrate your aptitude for computer programming. You can include actual code samples in the folio or any compiled working applications, such as Visual Basic projects, Flash/ActionScript files, custom databases, iPhone or Java applications, multimedia projects or game models.

Students will need to demonstrate their enthusiasm and potential to complete the program to a high standard. Areas covered at the interview include communication and teamwork skills, personal motivation, educational history, long-term career aspirations and an awareness of the program objectives. Where it is necessary to collect additional evidence regarding the selection criteria, students might be requested to participate in an interview which may include a written or oral skills assessment test.

# Courses with no prerequisites

- Game Art (Animation)
- Game Design and Production
- Game Programming

- Games and Virtual Worlds (Programming)
- Screen and Media (Animation)

# ▼ Courses with prerequisites available in 2019

- Accounting and Finance Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Applied Public Health Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Applied Public Health/Global Studies Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Arts Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Arts (Psychology) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Arts/Commerce Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Arts/Global Studies Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Arts/Laws Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Biomedical Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.
- Biomedical Science/Applied Public Health Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.
- Biomedical Science/Business Administration Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.
- Biomedical Science/Laws Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.
- Business Administration Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Business Administration/Global Studies Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Business Administration/Laws Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Commerce Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Commerce/Business Administration Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Commerce/Global Studies Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Commerce/Laws Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Counselling Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Creative Arts Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Digital Media

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

- Early Childhood Education (Birth to Five Years)
  - **Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

Exercise and Sports Science

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Biology, Chemistry, any Mathematics, Physical Education, Physics or Psychology.

Exercise Science/Business Administration

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Biology, Chemistry, Health And Human Development, any Mathematics, Outdoor And Environmental Studies, Physical Education, Physics or Psychology.

### Exercise Science/Public Health

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Biology, Chemistry, Health And Human Development, any Mathematics, Outdoor And Environmental Studies, Physical Education, Physics or Psychology.

- International Development Studies Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Laws

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

- Laws/Global Studies Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Midwifery Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Nursing Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Nursing/Business Administration Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Nursing/Paramedicine

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

- Occupational Therapy (Pass and Honours) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Biology, Chemistry, Health And Human Development, Physical Education or Physics.
- Paramedicine Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Physical Activity and Health Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Physiotherapy

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Biology, Chemistry or Physics.

Psychological Science

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

- Psychological Science/Laws Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Science

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics; and any Science.

Speech Pathology

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Biology, Chemistry, Health And Human Development, Physical Education or Physics.

### Teacher Education-Early Childhood and Primary

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Teacher Education-Primary

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Teaching/Arts (Humanities)

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Teaching/Arts (Mathematics)

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: Maths: Mathematical Methods; and any English.

### Teaching/Arts (Visual Arts)

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Teaching/Exercise Science

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Theology

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

- Theology/Global Studies Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Theology/Laws

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

Theology/Philosophy

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

Visual Arts and Design

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Art, Studio Arts or Visual Communication Design.

Youth Work

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

# Australian College of Applied Psychology

www.acap.edu.au

### Courses with no prerequisites

- Applied Social Science
- Applied Social Science (Associate Degree)
- Community Services (Case Management)
- Counselling

# Australian College of Sports Therapy

See www.vtac.edu.au for course updates from this institution.

# Australian Guild of Music Education

www.guildmusic.edu.au

www.sportstherapy.edu.au

# Courses with no prerequisites

**Australian Institute of Music** 

Music

www.aim.edu.au

### Courses with no prerequisites

- Audio Engineering
- Composition and Music Production

- Contemporary Performance
- Entertainment Management

Counselling

- Counselling (Coaching)
- Psychological Science
- Youth Work

Music (Degree)

# ▼ Courses with prerequisites available in 2019

Engineering-Marine and Offshore (Co-operative Education) (Honours)

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any Science.

Engineering-Marine and Offshore(Honours)

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any Science.

- Engineering-Naval Architecture (Co-operative Education)(Honours) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any Science.
- Engineering-Naval Architecture(Honours) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any Science.

# **V** Courses with no prerequisites

- Applied Science (Marine Environment)
- Aquaculture
- International Logistics (Freight Forwarding)

# **Australian School of Management**

www.asm.edu.au

### Courses with no prerequisites

- Business (Associate Degree)
- Business (Degree)
- Business (Diploma)

Hotel Management (Associate Degree)

Engineering-Ocean (Co-operative Education)(Honours)

or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any Science.

or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any Science.

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics.

Maritime and Logistics Management (Degree)

Maritime and Logistics Management (Associate Degree)

Engineering-Ocean(Honours)

Maritime Technology Management

Marine Environment

Mathematics.

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any)

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any)

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Science; and any

- Hotel Management (Degree)
- Hotel Management (Diploma)

# **Bendigo TAFE**

### www.bendigotafe.edu.au

# **Courses with no prerequisites**

- Agriculture
- Computer Systems Technology
- Conservation and Land Management
- Design
- Engineering Technical
- Engineering Drafting
- Graphic Design

- Horticulture
- Human Resources Management
- Interactive Digital Media
- Leadership and Management
- Music Industry (Sound Production)
- Visual Arts
- Wool Classing

### Courses with no prerequisites

- Branded Environments
- Branded Fashion
- Business with Design (Double Degree)
- Communication Design
- Design (Diploma)

- Digital Media Design (Diploma)
- Graphic Design
- Interior Design & Decoration
- Interior Design (Commercial)
- Photo Imaging

# **Blue Mountains International Hotel Management School**

### www.bluemountains.edu.au

www.boxhill.edu.au

See www.vtac.edu.au for course updates from this institution.

# **Box Hill Institute**

### **General Principle of Admission Policy**

Many TAFE certificate I-IV courses have no prerequisites. Some diploma/advanced diploma courses will require the completion of pathway courses first, such as a certificate III or IV in the same course area.

The eligibility requirement for most degree courses is a study score of at least 20 in VCE English (any) Units 3 & 4. In addition some degree courses also require studies in VCE Units 3 & 4 Mathematics, Chemistry or Art.

Box Hill Institute encourages all applicants who do not satisfy course entry requirements to undertake some TAFE pathway or preparatory studies.

### Folios, Auditions & Interviews

Some courses do require applicants to meet folio, audition or interview requirements. Other courses may simply require applicants to attend an information session, or submit a supplementary application form.

Auditions: Applicants are usually required to demonstrate their proficiency as a musician/artist

Folios: The folio should usually contain work demonstrating the applicant's conceptual, creative and technical ability. See our online Guide to Folio Presentation, at http://www.bhtafe.edu.au/courses/Cl/Pages/auditions-interviews.aspx

Interviews: Applicants are usually asked a series of questions relating to their suitability for the course, demonstration of clear career goals, citing of any relevant industry experience, and their general aptitude for the course.

Visit www.boxhill.edu.au, or contact 1300 269 445 for further information.

### Courses with prerequisites available in 2019

### Commerce (Applied)

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

Community Services Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Computer Systems

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.

### Fashion Design (Degree)

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Product Design And Technology, Studio Arts or Visual Communication Design.

### Fashion Merchandising Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

Hospitality Management (Degree) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

# Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English. Music Audio Production (Degree)

Library & Information Management

- Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Music Business (Degree) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Music Composition (Degree) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.
- Sound Production Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

Courses with no prerequisites

- Accounting
- Animal Grooming
- Animal Services

- Animal Technology
- Animal Technology
- Beauty Therapy

- Bookkeeping
- Building Design
- Business
- Children Services (Early Childhood Education and Care)
- Commercial Cookery
- Community Services
- Computer Systems Networking
- Cyber Security
- Database Development
- Design
- Disability
- Event Management
- Fashion Design
- Fitness
- Games Design
- Games Development
- Graphic Design
- Horse Management
- Hospitality
- Information Technology

# **Charles Sturt University**

- Interior Design and Decoration
- Laboratory Techniques
- Library & Information Services
- Library, Information and Cultural Services
- Live Production and Technical Services
- Music Performance (Diploma)
- Musical Theatre
- Networking
- Nursing
- Patisserie
- Real Estate
- Software Development
- Sound Production
- Sport Development
- Sport Management
- Systems Administration
- Veterinary Nursing
- Website Development
- Youth Work

### www.csu.edu.au

The University's Regional Bonus Scheme provides current Year 12 students attending a school in regional Australia with an automatic increase of 5 ATAR points. Students can apply for the School's Recommendation Scheme which is administered through their school. Where a student does not meet entry requirements, CSU offers a number of pathway and supporting programs in areas such as Chemistry, English and Mathematics. For more details on all the courses offered please see the University website www.csu.edu.au or contact CSU directly on 1800 334 733

# Courses with no prerequisites

- Accounting
- Business Studies
- Education (Early Childhood and Primary)
- Education (K-12)
- Environmental Science and Management
- General Studies (Science)
- Health and Rehabilitation Science
- Information Technology
- Management
- Marketing

### Nursing

- Occupational Therapy
- Oral Health (Therapy and Hygiene)
- Outdoor Education
- Outdoor Recreation and Ecotourism
- Parks, Recreation & Heritage
- Physiotherapy
- Podiatric Medicine
- Speech and Language Pathology

# Chisholm

### www.chisholm.edu.au

Each course at Chisholm has its own entry requirements. Applicants may be required to attend an information session, interview or folio presentation. For course details and information regarding eligibility, enrolment processes, selection criteria and how to apply, go to www.chisholm.edu.au or contact us on 1300 244 746 or email enquiries@chisholm.edu.au.

### **Detail of Folio Preparation**

Applicants for art and design courses will be required to submit a folio which demonstrates their art/design skills.

### **Detail of Interview Preparation/Requirements**

Applicants required to attend an interview will be expected to demonstrate communication skills, personal motivation and understanding of the course.

### Courses with no prerequisites

- Accounting
- Alcohol, Other Drugs and Mental Health
- Beauty Therapy
- Building Design
- Business Administration
- Community Mental Health, Alcohol and Other Drugs
- Computer Technology
- Early Childhood Education and Care
- Early Childhood Education and Care (Deakin University Partnership)
- Engineering (Mechanical and Manufacturing/Mechatronics)
- Engineering Technology

# Collarts (Australian College of the Arts)

### Courses with no prerequisites

- Audio Production
- Audio Production (Diploma)
- Entertainment Journalism
- Entertainment Management

# **CQUniversity**

- Events
- Game Development
- Interactive Media Design
- Justice
- Make-up
- Massage / Myotherapy
- Nursing
- Outdoor Recreation
- Sport and Recreation Management/Sport Development
- Tourism

### collarts.edu.au

- Entertainment Management (Diploma)
- Music
- Music (Diploma)

### www.cqu.edu.au

# Courses with prerequisites available in 2019

### Arts (Diploma)

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

- Arts/Business Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Aviation (Associate Degree) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.
- Aviation Technology Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.
- Aviation Theory (Diploma) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.
- Business/Professional Communication Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

- Digital Media Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Environmental Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Information Technology Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Information Technology (Associate Degree) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Laws Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Laws/Accounting Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

- Visual Art

- Laws/Arts Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Medical Sonography Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Nursing Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Professional Communication Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

# **V** Courses with no prerequisites

- Accident Forensics
- Accident Forensics
- Accounting
- Accounting/Business
- Arts
- Building Design
- Building Design (Associate Degree)
- Building Surveying (Associate Degree)
- Building Surveying and Certification (Honours)
- Business
- Business Studies (Diploma)
- Construction Management (Honours)
- Engineering (Associate Degree)

- Psychological Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Science
- Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Science (Chiropractic) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Social Work (Honours) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Exercise and Sport Sciences
- Health Science (Allied Health)
- Hospitality Management
- Information and Communications Technology (Diploma)
- Information Technology (Co-op)
- Medical Science
- Occupational Health and Safety
- Occupational Health and Safety (Associate Degree)
- Property
- Public Health (Associate Degree)
- Public Health (Specialisation)
- Science (Psychology)

# **Deakin College**

# www.deakincollege.edu.au

Deakin College has general principles of selection which apply for entry to all courses. A study score of at least 20 in VCE English (any) Units 3 and 4.

# ▼ Courses with prerequisites available in 2019

### Commerce

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

Computing

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English.

Engineering

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

- Health Sciences Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Management Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Media and Communication Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### www.deakin.edu.au

Deakin University has general principles of selection which apply for entry to all undergraduate courses and special principles of selection for entry into specific courses. A study score of at least 25 in English (EAL) or 20 in any other English in Units 3 and 4 of VCE English (or equivalent) is a pre-requisite for all Deakin courses, unless a higher study score is specified in the course entry requirements. An ATAR of at least 50 is also required. Further information about the admission and selection policy can be found at http://www.deakin.edu.au/theguide

Applicants who apply for courses with additional requirements such as course specific folios or forms must demonstrate a range of attributes. These would include personal motivation, relevant experience or previous study, an understanding of the course and/or potential graduate employment opportunities. Some courses also require attendance at auditions or interviews. Applicants are required to check all course entries for details.

### ▼ Courses with prerequisites available in 2019

### Animation and Motion Capture Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

Architecture

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

- Architecture/Construction Management Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Arts Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Arts (Psychology) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Arts/Commerce Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Arts/Law Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Arts/Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Biological Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Biomedical Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Business (Sport Management) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Chinese/Commerce Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Commerce Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Commerce/Information Systems Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Commerce/Law Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Commerce/Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Computer Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Construction Management Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Construction Management/Property and Real Estate Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Criminology Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Criminology/Cyber Security Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Criminology/Law Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

- Criminology/Psychological Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Cyber Security Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Dance Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Digital Media
   Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Drama

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

Early Childhood Education

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

Engineering - Electrical and Electronics

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

- Engineering Mechanical Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.
- Engineering Mechatronics Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.
- Engineering Software Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.
- Engineering (Civil) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.
- Entertainment Production Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Environmental Management and Sustainability Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Exercise and Sport Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Exercise and Sport Science (Regional and Remote) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Exercise and Sport Science/Business (Sport Management) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Exercise and Sport Science/Business (Sport Management) (Regional and Remote) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Film and Television Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

- Food and Nutrition Sciences Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Food and Nutrition Sciences/Commerce Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Forensic Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Forensic Science/Criminology Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Games Design and Development Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Global Science and Technology Program Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Health and Physical Education (Secondary) Prerequisites: Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.
- Health Sciences Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Health Sciences/Arts Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Information Systems Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Information Systems/Arts Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Information Systems/Health Sciences Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Information Systems/Information Technology Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Information Systems/Laws Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Information Technology Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- International Studies Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- International Studies/Commerce Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Journalism Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Law Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Law/International Studies Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Management Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Marine Biology Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Medical Imaging

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Biology, Chemistry or Physics; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

Nursing

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

- Nursing (Clinical Leadership) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Nursing/Midwifery Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

- Nursing/Psychological Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Nursing/Public Health and Health Promotion Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Occupational Therapy Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Optometry Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Optometry (Regional and Remote) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Photography Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Professional and Creative Writing Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Property and Real Estate Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Property and Real Estate/Commerce Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Property and Real Estate/Laws Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Psychological Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Psychology (Honours) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Public Health and Health Promotion Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Public Health and Health Promotion/Commerce Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Public Relations Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Science/Law Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Social Work Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Sport Development Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Teaching-Primary Prerequisites: Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.
- Teaching-Secondary/Arts Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Teaching-Secondary/Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Visual Arts Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Visual Communication Design Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Wildlife and Conservation Biology Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Zoology and Animal Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

# **V** Courses with no prerequisites

- Arts (Associate Degree)
- Arts (Bachelor)
- Arts (Diploma)
- Education (Primary)

# **Elly Lukas Beauty Therapy College**

www.ellylukas.edu.au

See www.vtac.edu.au for course updates from this institution.

# **Endeavour College of Natural Health**

www.endeavour.edu.au

# **V** Courses with no prerequisites

- Acupuncture
- Complementary Medicine
- Myotherapy

Naturopathy

Education (Secondary)

Theology (Bachelor)

Theology (Diploma)

Theology (Associate Degree)

Nutritional and Dietetic Medicine

Details of admissions requirements for programs are on the University website: https://study.federation.edu.au/

### **Detail of Folio Preparation:**

Applicants required to submit a folio should note that work should be representative of their ideas and abilities, show originality, imagination and competence in the skills for the course to which they are applying. Applicants should check the Selection Requirements sections of course entries for specific course requirements. The University runs occasional short courses in folio preparation. Contact the University on 1800 333 864 for further details.

Detail of Audition Preparation: Applicants required to attend an audition and interview can learn more about what is required by downloading the Audition Requirements form from our website: http://federation.edu.au/future-students/study-at-feduni/apply/domestic/how-to-apply/applying-through-vtac/vtac-requirements

The University runs an Audition Masterclass to assist potential applicants with the audition process. This full day workshop led by respected Arts Academy teaching staff will provide your with the opportunity to practice, present and perfect your material. Details available on the website: <a href="http://federation.edu">http://federation.edu</a>. au/faculties-and-schools/faculty-of-education-and-arts or by calling the Arts Academy on 1800 333 864.

### **Detail of Interview Preparation/Requirements**

Applicants required to attend an interview or supply additional information should demonstrate a range of attributes, e.g. personal motivation, relevant experience, an understanding of the course and of potential employment opportunities

FedUni provides leading Higher Education and TAFE programs to regional Victoria and beyond. Prospective students should confirm program information by visiting http://federation.edu.au or the VTAC website or by contacting the University directly on 1800 333 864 or info@federation.edu.au

# Courses with prerequisites available in 2019

### Accounting

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Acting for Stage and Screen

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

Arts

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Arts/Education

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Big Data and Analytics

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

### Biomedical Science

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics; and one of Biology, Chemistry or Physics.

### Biotechnology

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of any Mathematics or any Science.

### Business

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Business Information Systems

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Business/Commerce

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Civil Engineering (Honours)

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.

### Civil Engineering Technology

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

### Cloud and Enterprise Computing

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

- Commerce Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Commerce (Law) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Communication Design Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Community and Human Services Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Community and Human Services/Education Prerequisites: Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of

General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

- Criminal Justice Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Economics and Finance Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Education (Birth-Year 6)

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Education (Primary and Secondary P-10)

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Education (Primary)

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Education Studies

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of any Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Environmental and Conservation Science

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of any Mathematics or any Science.

### Exercise and Sport Science

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Food and Nutritional Science

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Games Development

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

### Geoscience

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of any Mathematics or any Science.

### Health and Physical Education

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: one of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Health and Physical Education/Outdoor and Environmental Education

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: one of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Health Sciences

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

- Health Sciences (e-Health and Informatics) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Health Sciences (Leading and Managing Health Services) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Health Sciences (Psychology) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Health Sciences (Sport and Exercise Science) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Human Resource Management Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Information Technology

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Information Technology (Professional Practice)

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### International Studies

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Management

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Marketing

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Mathematical Science

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

### Mathematical Sciences/Education

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: Maths: Mathematical Methods (any); and any English.

### Mechanical Engineering (Honours)

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.

### Mechanical Engineering Technology

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

Mechatronic Systems Engineering (Honours) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

### \_\_\_\_\_

Mining Engineering (Honours) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.

### Mining Engineering Technology

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

### Mobile App Development

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Music Theatre

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Networking and Security

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Nursing

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Outdoor and Environmental Education

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Psychology

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Science

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of any Mathematics or any Science.

### Science/Education

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Software Development

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

### Sport Management

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Sport Management/Business

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of any Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Technology

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Veterinary and Wildlife Science

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of any Mathematics or any Science.

### Visual Arts (Fine Arts)

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Visual Arts/Education

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

# **V** Courses with no prerequisites

- Agriculture
- Alcohol and Other Drugs
- Beauty Therapy
- Building Design
- Business
- Business Administration
- Community Services
- Conservation and Land Management
- Digital Media Technologies
- Early Childhood Education and Care
- Engineering-Mechanical
- Food Science and Technology
- **Footscray City Films**

- Foundation Access Studies Program (FAST)
- Graphic Design
- Information Technology
- Leadership and Management (Adv. Dip.)
- Leadership and Management (Dip.)
- Live Production and Technical Services
- Management (Human Resources)
- Nursing (Enrolled/Division 2 Nursing)
- Professional Writing & Editing
- Project Management
- Social Science

# **V** Courses with no prerequisites

Film and Television Production

# Gordon (The)

www.thegordon.edu.au

footscrayfilms.com.au

# **Courses with no prerequisites**

- Beauty Therapy
- Children's Services
- Interior Design and Decoration

# **Goulburn Ovens Institute of TAFE**

**V** Courses with no prerequisites

- Accounting
- Information Technology Networking

# **Health Skills Australia**

# **Courses with no prerequisites**

Business Administration (Medical)

Nursing

Back to Contents

Management

Nursing

www.gotafe.vic.edu.au

www.healthskills.com.au

- • •

Massage

Veterinary Nursing

# Courses with no prerequisites

- Accounting (Diploma)
- Beauty Therapy (Diploma)
- Business
- Commercial Cookery (Certificate IV)
- Fashion (Certificate IV)
- Fashion (Diploma & Advanced Diploma)
- Fashion and Business
- Hairdressing Salon Management (Diploma)

- Hairdressing (Certificate III & IV)
- Hospitality (Diploma)
- Information Systems
- Make-up (Diploma)
- Professional Accounting
- Software Development (Diploma)
- Spa Management (Advanced Diploma )

# Holmesglen

### www.holmesglen.edu.au

### **General Principle of Admission Policy**

Information about prerequisites and selection criteria can be found at www.holmesglen.edu.au or by calling 03 9564 1555.

For degree programs, the eligibility requirement is successful completion of VCE. Some courses may require studies in VCE Units 3 and 4 Mathematics, VCE Units 3 and 4 English, folio submissions or an interview. Pathways through TAFE studies are available to applicants who do not satisfy entry requirements for a degree. Students who successfully complete a Diploma or Advanced Diploma in a related field may receive up to 8 to 12 credits for a degree.

### **Detail for Folio Preparation**

Folios that best demonstrate the ability of an applicant to undertake a program in a particular discipline should be presented at interview. Folio contents are not limited to, but could include, observational drawing, sketches, concept drawings, use of the design process, 2D and 3D work, photography, media, short films, storyboards, textiles, fashion garments and other art forms and media. Original artwork is preferred, but good quality photographic documentation is acceptable.

### **Detail of Interview Preparation/Requirements**

Courses that require interviews will cover areas such as motivation for completion of a particular course, communication skills, ability to present artwork, knowledge of course structure and job outcomes.

# ▼ Courses with prerequisites available in 2019

### Early Childhood Teaching (Degree)

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

# **V** Courses with no prerequisites

- Accounting
- Accounting (Degree)
- Administration
- Allied Health Assistance
- Banking Services
- Building and Construction (Building)
- Building Design
- Building Surveying
- Building Surveying (Degree)
- Business Administration (Degree)
- Conservation and Land Management
- Construction Management and Economics (Degree)
- Dental Technology
- Design

### Nursing (Degree)

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: one of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

- Digital and Interactive Games
- Early Childhood Education and Care
- Engineering-Mechanical/Manufacturing
- Events/Production
- Fashion Design (Degree)
- Fitness
- Furniture Design and Technology
- Graphic Design
- Graphic Design
- Horticulture
- Hospitality
- Hospitality (Commercial Cookery)
- Hospitality (Patisserie)
- Hospitality Management (Degree)

- Human Resources
- Information Technology Networking
- Information Technology Software Development
- Interior Design and Decoration
- Justice
- Laboratory Technology
- Landscape Design
- Management
- Marketing Management (Degree)
- Massage

# JMC Academy

Nursing (Enrolled Nursing)

- Outdoor Recreation/Travel and Tourism
- Photo Imaging
- Screen and Media (Animation)
- Screen and Media (Live Action)
- Screen and Media (Radio and TV)
- Sport Development/Events
- Sports Media (Degree)
- Travel and Tourism/Resort Management

Fashion and Textiles Merchandising (Fashion Buyer)

Information, Digital Media and Technology

Leadership and Management

- Website Development
- See www.vtac.edu.au for course updates from this institution.

**Kangan Institute** 

www.kangan.edu.au

# Courses with no prerequisites

- Accounting
- Beauty Therapy
- Building and Construction
- Business Administration
- Commercial Cookery
- Computer Systems Technology

Tourism Visual Merchandising

Justice

Fashion Design

Creative Arts

# La Trobe Melbourne

### www.latrobemelbourne.edu.au

La Trobe Melbourne provides high quality pathway Diploma courses that lead to second year entry at La Trobe University. You can select from a variety of study areas including business, IT, mass media and communication, bioscience and health science.

Our Diploma courses are equivalent to the first year of a University degree, and upon completion you'll be ready to progress to second year of a range of Bachelor degrees at La Trobe University - programs are moderated and quality assured by La Trobe University, so you're in good hands.

We are based at the picturesque La Trobe University, Melbourne campus, located in a brand new \$45M facility. The college offers a supportive learning environment with small class sizes, and the latest learning and teaching technologies. Our students have access to all La Trobe University facilities including library, computer/study halls, sports centre, clubs and associations, and much more. You'll feel part of the University from day one.

If you have a goal to achieve an internationally-recognised Bachelor Degree, the La Trobe Melbourne pathway to La Trobe University ensures that you will receive extensive academic and personal support to make that goal a reality.

# Courses with prerequisites available in 2019

### Bioscience (Degree)

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: English (EAL) or English other than EAL; and any Mathematics.

- Bioscience (Diploma) / Animal and Veterinary Biosciences (Degree) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.
- Bioscience (Diploma) / Science (Degree) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.

### Business (Degree)

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: English (EAL) or English other than EAL.

- Business (Diploma) / Accounting (Degree) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Business (Diploma) / Business (Accounting and Finance) (Degree) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Business (Diploma) / Business (Accounting) (Degree) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Business (Diploma) / Business (Degree) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Business (Diploma) / Business (Event Management) (Degree) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

www.jmcacademy.edu.au

 Business (Diploma) / Business (Event Management/Marketing) (Degree)

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

- Business (Diploma) / Business (Human Resource Management) (Degree)
   Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Business (Diploma) / Business (Marketing) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Business (Diploma) / Business (Sport Management) (Degree) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Business (Diploma) / Business (Tourism and Hospitality) (Degree) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Business (Diploma) / Commerce (Degree) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Business (Diploma) / Finance (Degree) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Business (Diploma) / International Business (Degree) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Engineering

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: English (EAL) or English other than EAL; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

Engineering (Diploma) / Engineering (Honours) (Degree) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

# Courses with no prerequisites

Bioscience (Diploma) / Biological Sciences (Degree)

# La Trobe University

### Health Sciences

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: English (EAL) or English other than EAL; and one of Biology, Chemistry, Physical Education or Physics.

- Health Sciences (Diploma) / Health Sciences (Degree) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Biology, Chemistry, any Mathematics, Physical Education or Physics.
- Information Technology (Degree) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: English (EAL) or English other than EAL.
- Information Technology (Diploma) / Business Information Systems (Degree)

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

- Information Technology (Diploma) / Information Technology (Degree) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Mass Media and Communications Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: English (EAL) or English other than EAL.
- Mass Media and Communications (Diploma) / Media and Communication (Media Industries) (Degree) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Mass Media and Communications (Diploma) Media and Communication (Journalism) (Degree) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### www.latrobe.edu.au

### **General Principles of Selection**

La Trobe University selects its students on the basis of their academic record and their ability to complete a course. Selection is merit based and applicants must satisfy published course prerequisites and any additional selection criteria to be eligible for a place.

A range of Entry schemes are available for applicants seeking admission to La Trobe University, including the ASPIRE Program and the Elite Athlete Bonus Scheme. For more information: http://www.latrobe.edu.au/study/how-to-apply/your-options

Some courses are available for commencement at other campuses. Please check the VTAC website for accurate campus information at time of application.

# ▼ Courses with prerequisites available in 2019

- Accounting Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Accounting (Business) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Accounting and Finance Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Agricultural Sciences Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Agriculture and Technology Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Animal and Veterinary Biosciences Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Applied Science/Clinical Audiology Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and two of Biology, Chemistry, any Mathematics, Physical Education or Physics.

- Applied Science/Clinical Prosthetics and Orthotics Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and two of Biology, Chemistry, any Mathematics, Physical Education or Physics.
- Applied Science/Dietetic Practice Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Applied Science/Occupational Therapy Practice Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Applied Science/Orthoptics Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and two of Biology, Chemistry, any Mathematics, Physical Education or Physics.
- Applied Science/Physiotherapy Practice Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and two of Biology, Chemistry, any Mathematics, Physical Education or Physics.
- Applied Science/Podiatric Practice Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and two of Biology, Chemistry, any Mathematics, Physical Education or Physics.

Applied Science/Speech Pathology Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Biology, Chemistry, any Mathematics, Physical Education or Physics.

### Arts

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Arts

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Arts/Health Sciences

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Biology, Chemistry, any Mathematics, Physical Education or Physics.

### Arts/Science

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.

### Biological Sciences Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

Biomedical Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

Business

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

Business Information Systems Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Commerce

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

- Commerce/Agricultural Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Commerce/Arts Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Commerce/Law Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Commerce/Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.

### Computer Science

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

Creative Arts (Creative and Professional Writing, Screen Sound and Performance)

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

- Creative Arts (Fine Art, Graphic Design, Photography) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Criminology Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Early Childhood Education

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Education

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Educational Studies

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Engineering (Honours)

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

### Event Management

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Event Management/Marketing

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Exercise Science

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and two of Biology, Chemistry, any Mathematics, Physical Education or Physics.

Exercise Science/Exercise Physiology

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and two of Biology, Chemistry, any Mathematics, Physical Education or Physics.

### Finance

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Health Sciences

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Biology, Chemistry, any Mathematics, Physical Education or Physics.

Health Sciences (Medical Classification)/Health Information Management

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Biology, Chemistry, any Mathematics, Physical Education or Physics.

### Health Sciences/Business

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Biology, Chemistry, any Mathematics, Physical Education or Physics.

### Human Nutrition

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and two of Biology, Chemistry, any Mathematics, Physical Education or Physics.

### Human Resource Management Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

- Human Services/Social Work Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Information Technology Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Information Technology (Professional)
  - Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.
- International Business Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- International Relations Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Law (Undergraduate Entry) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Law/Arts Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Law/Business Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Law/Criminology Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Law/International Relations Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Law/Media and Communication Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Law/Psychological Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Law/Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.
- Marketing Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Media and Communication (Journalism) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Media and Communication (Media Industries) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

- Media and Communication (Public Relations) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Media and Communication (Sport Journalism) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Nanotechnology/Science

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and Chemistry; and Maths: Mathematical Methods (any); and one of Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Physics.

### Nursing (Pre-Registration) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

Nursing/Midwifery

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Oral Health Science

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Biology, Chemistry or Physical Education.

### Outdoor Education

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Outdoor Recreation Education

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Paramedic Practice/Public Health Promotion

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and two of Biology, Chemistry, Health And Human Development, any Mathematics, Physical Education, Physics or Psychology.

### Pharmacy (Honours)

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and Chemistry; and any Mathematics.

### Physical and Outdoor Education

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Politics, Philosophy and Economics

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Psychological Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

Psychology (Honours) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

# LaTrobe College of Art and Design

### Public Health Promotion

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Biology, Chemistry, Health And Human Development, any Mathematics, Physical Education or Physics.

### Science

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.

### Science (Honours)/Nanotechnology

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and Chemistry; and Maths: Mathematical Methods (any); and one of Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Physics.

- Science (Wildlife and Conservation Biology) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Science Double Degree Program Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.
- Science/Business Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.
- Science/Teaching (Secondary)

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.

- Sport Development and Management Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Sport Management

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

Teaching (Primary)

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Teaching (Secondary)

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Tourism and Hospitality

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

- Urban, Rural and Environmental Planning Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

# www.latrobecollege.com.au

# **V** Courses with no prerequisites

- Graphic Design (Diploma)
- Photography and Photo Imaging (Diploma)

- Visual Arts (Advanced Diploma)
- Visual Arts (Diploma)

See www.vtac.edu.au for course updates from this institution.

# **Macleay College**



- Illustration (Degree, Associate Degree) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Information Technology (Degree, Associate Degree) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Music (Degree, Associate Degree) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any Music.

Early Childhood Studies

Education (Early years)

and 4: any English.

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

Prerequisites: Units 1 and 2: one of General Mathematics, Maths:

Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and Units 3

- Songwriting and Music Production (Degree, Associate Degree) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Veterinary Nursing (Associate Degree) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Biology, Chemistry or any Mathematics.

# Courses with no prerequisites

- Accounting
- Agriculture
- Animal Technology
- Audio Production
- Baking (Retail)
- Beauty Therapy
- Building and Construction
- Building Design
- Building Surveying
- Business
- Commercial Cookery
- Computer Systems Technology
- Conservation and Land Management
- Costume for Performance
- Creative Product Development
- Engineering Technology
- Events
- Graphic Design
- Horticulture
- Hospitality
- Information Technology (Diploma)

# Monash College

- Interior Design and Decoration
- International Business
- Jewellery Making
- Justice
- Live Production (Technical Services)
- Marketing
- Music Industry (Music Business)
- Music Performance, Contemporary (Certificate IV)
- Music Performance, Contemporary (Diploma/Advanced Diploma
- Music Production
- Patisserie
- Photography and Photoimaging
- Professional Writing and Editing
- Screen and Media (Digital Content Creation)
- Sound Production
- Specialist Make-up Services
- Tertiary Studies (Diploma)
- Theatre Arts
- Travel
- Visual Art (Illustration/Painting)
- Youth Justice

### www.monashcollege.edu.au

A Monash College Diploma provides specialised preparation for direct entry to first or second year of specific Monash University degrees. Each Diploma has been developed in consultation with Monash University faculties and academic staff to prepare students for success. Monash College offers five Diplomas:

- Arts (Human Behaviour or Psychology)
- Art and Design
- Business or Commerce
- Engineering or Information Technology
- Science

# Courses with prerequisites available in 2019

### Art & Design

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

- Arts (Human Behaviour Stream) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Arts (Psychology Stream) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Business (Business stream) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.

### Business (Commerce stream)

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

### Engineering

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and one of Chemistry or Physics.

Engineering (Information Technology)

Prerequisites: Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

Science

Prerequisites: Units 1 and 2: Chemistry; and two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### **General Principle of Admission Policy**

### Institutional Requirement

VCE: A minimum of four Units 3 and 4 study scores including a study score of at least 30 in English (EAL) or 25 in any other English is required. See course entries for further details and specific faculty requirements on the level of achievement in study scores.

### Minimum ATAR requirements

Monash University has a minimum ATAR requirement of 70.00 for all Bachelor Degree courses, even where subject bonus is not used or where a range of selection criteria is used. This applies to both Commonwealth Supported and International Full Fee places. Domestic applicants who receive a SEAS bonus may be selected under the University's minimum ATAR if the bonus lifts them above this rank.

### **Details of Folio Preparation/Requirements**

The folio should contain 10 to 15 items that give the best indication of the standard and potential of the applicant's work. Applicants should present a folio which best demonstrates skills in their chosen field. Examples can include design work/ideas, drawings, drawing models, paintings, photography, prints, 2D or 3D works. The submission of sketchbooks, art notebooks and journals is also acceptable. Original works are preferred, but where works are too large to bring to the interview, they can be presented in photographic form, preferably in colour. Applicants who live interstate or in remote areas, or who cannot produce their folio because it is required for external examination purposes, should present photographic evidence of their work in colour. You will also be required to submit a digital copy of the folio you present. Information on presenting a folio for interview is available at: http://www.monash.edu/mada/apply

### **Details of Interview/Preparation Requirements**

Art Design and Architecture courses: An interview panel will study the quality and potential of the folio and assess ability and motivation for successful study and communication skills.

Details for Monash Music Auditions can be found at the Music Auditions Homepage (http://artsonline.monash.edu.au/music-auditions/).

# Courses with prerequisites available in 2019

### Accounting

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.

### Actuarial Science

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

### Aerospace Engineering (Honours)

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and Maths: Mathematical Methods (any); and one of Chemistry or Physics.

### Architectural Design/Architecture

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Art History and Curating

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Arts

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Arts - Law Pathway

Prerequisites: Minimum ATAR of 90.00. Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Arts - Vertical Double Degree

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

Arts/Music

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Arts/Visual Arts

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Banking and Finance

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.

### Biomedical Science

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and Chemistry; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any), Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Physics.

### Biomedical Science - Scholars program

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and Chemistry; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any), Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Physics.

### Biomedical Science Advanced (Honours)

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and Chemistry; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any), Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Physics.

- Business Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.
- Business Administration

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

Business Specialist/Arts

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.

- Business Specialist/Information Technology Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.
- Business/Accounting Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.
- Business/Arts Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.
- Business/Banking and Finance Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.
- Business/Information Technology Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.
- Business/International Business Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.
- Business/Marketing Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.
- Chemical Engineering (Honours)/Pharmaceutical Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and Chemistry; and Maths: Mathematical Methods (any).
- Civil Engineering (Honours)/Architectural Design Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and Maths: Mathematical Methods (any); and one of Chemistry or Physics.
- Commerce

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

Commerce - Law Pathway

**Prerequisites:** Minimum ATAR of 90.00. Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

### Commerce Specialist/Arts

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

- Commerce Specialist/Computer Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.
- Commerce Specialist/Information Technology Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

### Commerce Specialist/Science

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

### Commerce/Actuarial Science

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

### Commerce/Arts

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

### Commerce/Biomedical Science

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and Chemistry; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

### Commerce/Computer Science

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

### Commerce/Economics

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

### Commerce/Finance

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

### Commerce/Global Studies

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

### Commerce/Information Technology

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

### Commerce/Music

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

### Commerce/Science

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

### Communication Design

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Computer Science

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.

### Computer Science Advanced (Honours)

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

Design/Business

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.

### Design/Information Technology

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

- Diploma of Higher Education Education Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Diploma of Higher Education Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

- Diploma of Tertiary Studies Business Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Diploma of Tertiary Studies Education Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Diploma of Tertiary Studies Nursing Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

Early Years and Primary Education (Honours)

Prerequisites: Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Economics

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

- Emergency Health and Paramedic Practice Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.
- Engineering (Honours)

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and Maths: Mathematical Methods (any); and one of Chemistry or Physics.

Engineering (Honours)/Arts

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and Maths: Mathematical Methods (any); and one of Chemistry or Physics.

- Engineering (Honours)/Biomedical Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and Chemistry; and Maths: Mathematical Methods (any).
- Engineering (Honours)/Commerce Proceedings Units 2 and 4: any English: and Mather M

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and Maths: Mathematical Methods (any); and one of Chemistry or Physics.

Engineering (Honours)/Commerce Specialist Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and Maths: Mathematical Methods (any); and one of Chemistry or Physics.

### Engineering (Honours)/Science

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and Maths: Mathematical Methods (any); and one of Chemistry or Physics.

### Finance

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

Fine Art

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

- Global Studies Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Human Services

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.

### Industrial Design

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Information Technology

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Information Technology/Arts

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Information Technology/Science

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics;; and any English; and one of Biology, Chemistry, Environmental Science, Geography, Maths: Mathematical Methods (any), Maths: Specialist Mathematics, Physics or Psychology.

### Interior Architecture (Honours)

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### International Business

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.

Laws (Honours)

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Laws (Honours)/Arts

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Laws (Honours)/Biomedical Science

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and Chemistry; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any), Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Physics.

### Laws (Honours)/Commerce

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

### Laws (Honours)/Engineering (Honours)

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and Maths: Mathematical Methods (any); and one of Chemistry or Physics.

### Laws (Honours)/Global Studies

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Laws (Honours)/Music

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Laws (Honours)/Science

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Biology, Chemistry, Environmental Science, Geography, Maths: Mathematical Methods (any), Maths: Specialist Mathematics, Physics or Psychology.

### Marketing

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.

- Mechanical Engineering (Honours)/Industrial Design Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and Maths: Mathematical Methods (any); and one of Chemistry or Physics.
- Medicine CSP Bonded School Leaver Entry Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and Chemistry.
- Medicine CSP Extended Rural Cohort School Leaver Entry Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and Chemistry.

### Medicine - School Leaver Entry

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and Chemistry.

### Music

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Nursing

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Nursing - Scholars Program

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Nursing/Midwifery (Honours)

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Nutrition Science

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and Chemistry.

Nutrition Science - Scholars Program (Dietetics Pathway) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and Chemistry.

### Occupational Therapy (Honours)

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Pharmaceutical Science

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and Chemistry; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

Pharmaceutical Science Advanced (Honours) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and Chemistry; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

### Pharmacy (Honours)

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and Chemistry; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

Pharmacy (Honours) Scholars program/Master of Pharmacy Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and Chemistry; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

### Pharmacy (Honours)/Master of Pharmacy

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and Chemistry; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

### Physiotherapy (Honours)

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and two of Biology, Chemistry, Maths: Mathematical Methods (any), Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Physics.

### Primary and Secondary Education (Honours)

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

Primary and Secondary Health and Physical Education (Honours) Prerequisites: Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Primary and Secondary Inclusive Education (Honours)

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Primary Education (Honours)

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Primary Education (Honours)/Arts

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Primary Education (Honours)/Business

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.

- Primary Education (Honours)/Commerce Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.
- Primary Education (Honours)/Computer Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.
- Primary Education (Honours)/Information Technology Prerequisites: Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Primary Education (Honours)/Music

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Primary Education (Honours)/Science

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics;; and any English; and one of Biology, Chemistry, Environmental Science, Geography, Maths: Mathematical Methods (any), Maths: Specialist Mathematics, Physics or Psychology.

### Primary Education (Honours)/Visual Arts

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Psychological Science Advanced (Honours)

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Public Health Science

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.

### Radiation Sciences

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.

### Radiography and Medical Imaging (Honours)

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Biology or Physics; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

### Science

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Biology, Chemistry, Environmental Science, Geography, Maths: Mathematical Methods (any), Maths: Specialist Mathematics, Physics or Psychology.

### Science - Law Pathway

**Prerequisites:** Minimum ATAR of 90.00. Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Biology, Chemistry, Environmental Science, Geography, Maths: Mathematical Methods (any), Maths: Specialist Mathematics, Physics or Psychology.

### Science Advanced-Global Challenges (Honours)

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Biology, Chemistry, Environmental Science, Geography, Maths: Mathematical Methods (any), Maths: Specialist Mathematics, Physics or Psychology.

### Science Advanced-Research (Honours)

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and Maths: Mathematical Methods (any); and two of Biology, Chemistry, Environmental Science, Geography, Maths: Specialist Mathematics, Physics or Psychology.

### Science/Arts

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Biology, Chemistry, Environmental Science, Geography, Maths: Mathematical Methods (any), Maths: Specialist Mathematics, Physics or Psychology.

### Science/Biomedical Science

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: Chemistry; and any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any), Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Physics.

### Science/Computer Science

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

### Science/Global Studies

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Biology, Chemistry, Environmental Science, Geography, Maths: Mathematical Methods (any), Maths: Specialist Mathematics, Physics or Psychology.

### Science/Music

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Biology, Chemistry, Environmental Science, Geography, Maths: Mathematical Methods (any), Maths: Specialist Mathematics, Physics or Psychology.

### Secondary Education (Honours)/Arts

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Secondary Education (Honours)/Business

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.

- Secondary Education (Honours)/Commerce Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.
- Secondary Education (Honours)/Computer Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and Maths: Specialist Mathematics.
- Secondary Education (Honours)/Information Technology Prerequisites: Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Secondary Education (Honours)/Music

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Secondary Education (Honours)/Science

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English; and one of Biology, Chemistry, Environmental Science, Geography, Maths: Mathematical Methods (any), Maths: Specialist Mathematics, Physics or Psychology.

### Secondary Education (Honours)/Visual Arts

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Secondary Health and Physical Education (Honours)

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Software Engineering (Honours)

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and Maths: Mathematical Methods (any); and one of Chemistry or Physics.

### Visual Arts/Business

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.

### Visual Arts/Information Technology

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

# Courses with no prerequisites

Aviation

# **Navitas College of Public Safety**

# ▼ Courses with prerequisites available in 2019

Criminology and Justice Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

# Northern College of the Arts and Technology

# Courses with no prerequisites

- Design
- Music Instrument Making
- Music Performance

# **Oceania Polytechnic Institute of Education**

# Courses with no prerequisites

- Architectural Building Design
- Building Design
- Building Design

# **Photographic Imaging College**

See www.vtac.edu.au for course updates from this institution.

# **Photography Studies College**

# Courses with no prerequisites

Photography (Commercial/Art/Photojournalism) (Degree)

Photography and Photo Imaging

Sound Production

Visual Arts

Building Design and Technology

- Interior Decoration and Design
- Residential Drafting

pic.org.au

ncat.vic.edu.au

www.opie.vic.edu.au

www.ncps.edu.au

www.psc.edu.au

www.mfs.com.au

RMIT will admit students on the basis of satisfaction of their demonstrated capacity to succeed in their chosen course. Applicants must satisfy the relevant prerequisite studies and all other selection requirements for their course of interest.

Selection requirements

In addition to the general entrance requirements, some courses may have other requirements including (but not limited to):

- Form/Kit
- Interview
- Folio, folio presentation
- Course specific or other admissions test
- Personal statement

The purpose is for an applicant to show that they have a good understanding of, and a strong desire to study the course they have applied for. Detailed information about selection requirements will be available in the individual course entry in the VTAC Guide.

### **Detail of Folio/Preparation requirements**

Where applicants are required to submit a folio, generally the folio should comprise 10 to 30 pieces of original personal work. The folio could contain a variety of personal work in art, design or media which demonstrates the interests, creative thinking and conceptual, design and technical skills of the applicant. Examples of work may include are drawings, paintings, graphic designs, photographs, digital images, models, sculpture, audio or video, scripting, short stories and/or 2D and 3D flash animation. For design courses the folio presentation is an opportunity to present a folio of your work. Applicants may be asked to discuss their pieces of work, outlining why they chose a particular topic, what they were trying to achieve and the process undertaken to achieve the final product. In some cases selection staff may also ask about designers or areas of design that interest or inspire. Folio presentations are conducted in a friendly and supportive manner and are normally expected to take approximately 15 to 20 minutes. Applicants will be notified directly by RMIT as to whether or not they have been invited for a folio presentation. This notification will also include details of the folio presentation, and any further information.

### **Detail of Interview/Preparation requirements**

Interviews are part of the selection process for some courses. The interview process is an opportunity for applicants to demonstrate their understanding, ability and motivation for the course for which they are applying. During the interview, applicants present to a panel consisting of selection staff from the course to which they have applied. Applicants are asked questions about their work and interests in line with the selection criteria. Interviews are conducted in a friendly and supportive manner and are normally expected to take approximately 15 to 20 minutes.

Applicants will be notified directly by RMIT as to whether or not they have been invited for an interview. This notification will also include details of the interview and any further information.

# ▼ Courses with prerequisites available in 2019

### Accountancy

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

- Accountancy (Professional) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Advertising

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

Analytics (Honours)

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.

Animation and Interactive Media

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

Architecture

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

Aviation

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

Aviation (Pilot)

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

- Aviation (Professional Pilots) (Associate Degree) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.
- Aviation/Business Management

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

Biomedical Science

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: Chemistry; and one of any Mathematics or Physics; and any English.

Biotechnology

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

- Biotechnology/Biomedical Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: Chemistry; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.
- Business (Associate Degree) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Chemistry/Engineering-Chemical (Honours) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: Chemistry; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.
- Chinese Medicine/Health Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Chiropractic/Health Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Communication Design Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Computer Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.
- Computing Studies Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Construction Management (Honours) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.
- Creative Writing Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Criminal Justice Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Criminology and Psychology Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Digital Media

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

- Economics and Finance Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Economics and Finance (Applied) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Education (Primary and Disability Studies) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.
- Education (Primary and Early Childhood Education) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Education (Primary)

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

- Engineering Technology (Associate Degree) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.
- Engineering-Advanced Manufacturing and Mechatronics (Honours) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.
- Engineering-Advanced Manufacturing and Mechatronics (Honours)/International Business

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.

### Engineering-Aerospace (Honours)

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.

- Engineering-Aerospace (Honours)/Business Management Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.
- Engineering-Automotive (Honours)

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.

Engineering-Automotive (Honours)/Business Management Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.

# Engineering-Biomedical (Honours)

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

- Engineering-Chemical (Honours) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: Chemistry; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.
- Engineering-Chemical (Honours)/Biotechnology Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: Chemistry; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.

# Engineering-Chemical (Honours)/Business Management

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: Chemistry; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.

- Engineering-Chemical (Honours)/Pharmaceutical Sciences Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and Chemistry.
- Engineering-Civil and Infrastructure (Honours)

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.

Engineering-Civil and Infrastructure (Honours)/Business Management

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.

### Engineering-Computer and Network (Honours)

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.

### Engineering-Computer and Network (Honours)/Business Management

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.

Engineering-Computer and Network (Honours)/Computer Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.

### Engineering-Electrical (Honours)

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.

- Engineering-Electrical (Honours)/Business Management Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.
- Engineering-Electrical (Honours)/Commerce Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.
- Engineering-Electrical and Electronic (Honours)

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.

Engineering-Electrical and Electronic (Honours)/Business Management

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.

- Engineering-Electrical and Electronic (Honours)/Entrepreneurship Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.
- Engineering-Electrical and Electronic (Honours)/International Business

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.

- Engineering-Electronic Product Design (Honours) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.
- Engineering-Environmental (Honours) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.
- Engineering-Mechanical (Honours)

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.

- Engineering-Mechanical (Honours)/Biotechnology Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.
- Engineering-Mechanical (Honours)/Business Management Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.
- Engineering-Mechanical (Honours)/Industrial Design (Honours) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.
- Engineering-Sustainable Systems (Honours) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.
- Engineering-Sustainable Systems (Honours)/Business Management Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.
- Engineering-Sustainable Systems (Honours)/Industrial Design (Honours)

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.

Engineering-Telecommuncations (Honours)/Computer Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.

- Engineering-Telecommunications (Honours) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.
- Entrepreneurship Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Environment and Society Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Environment and Society/Environmental Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.
- Environmental Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.
- Environmental Science/Business Management Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.
- Environmental Science/Engineering-Environmental (Honours) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.
- Exercise and Sport Science

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: one of Biology, Chemistry, Maths: Mathematical Methods (any), Maths: Specialist Mathematics, Physical Education or Physics; and any English.

- Fashion and Textiles Merchandising (Associate Degree) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Fashion Design (Associate Degree) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Fashion Design (Honours) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Financial Planning Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Financial Planning and Accountancy Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Fine Art Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Food Technology and Nutrition Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.
- Food Technology/Business Management Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.
- Food Technology/Engineering-Chemical (Honours) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: Chemistry; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.
- Furniture Design (Associate Degree) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Games and Graphics Programming Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.
- Games Design Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Geospatial Science (Honours) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.
- Graphic Design (Associate Degree) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Health Sciences (Associate Degree) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Human Resource Management Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Industrial Design (Honours) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

- Information Systems Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Information Systems (Applied) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Information Technology (Associate Degree) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.
- Information Technology (Degree) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.
- Interior Decoration and Design Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Interior Design (Honours) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- International Business (Applied) (Degree) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- International Business (Degree) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- International Studies Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Journalism Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Laboratory Medicine Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: one of Biology or Chemistry; and one of any Mathematics or Physics; and any English.
- Landscape Architecture Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Languages Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Legal and Dispute Studies Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Legal Practice (Paralegal) Associate Degree Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Logistics and Supply Chain Management Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Logistics and Supply Chain Management (Applied) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Management Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Marketing
  - Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Marketing (Applied)

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

Mathematics

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.

Media

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

Medical Radiations-Medical Imaging (Radiography)

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: one of Biology or Chemistry or Units 3 and 4: one of Biology or Chemistry; and any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

### Medical Radiations-Nuclear Medicine

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and Chemistry; and any English.

### Medical Radiations-Radiation Therapy

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 to 4: two units (any study combination) of Biology or Chemistry; and Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.

### Music Industry

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Nanotechnology/Applied Sciences

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: one of Chemistry or Physics; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.

### Nursing-Health Professional

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: any Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Osteopathy/Health Science

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Pharmaceutical Sciences

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: Chemistry; and one of any Mathematics or Physics; and any English.

### Pharmacy (Honours)

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: Chemistry; and any Mathematics; and any English.

### Photography (Arts)

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Physical Education

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics,Maths: Mathematical Methods, or Maths: Specliast Mathematics; and Units 3 and 4: one of Biology, Chemistry, Maths: Mathematical Methods (any), Maths: Specialist Mathematics, Physical Education or Physics; and any English.

### Physics/Engineering-Telecommunications (Honours)

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: Physics; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.

- Professional Communication Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Professional Writing and Editing (Associate Degree) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Project Management (Honours) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Property and Valuation (Honours) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Psychology (Applied Science)

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of any Mathematics; and Units 3 and 4: one of Geography, any Mathematics or any Science; and any English.

- Psychology (Social Science) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Public Relations (Degree)

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

- Science (Applied Science)/Business Management Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.
- Science (Applied Sciences) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English; and Physics.
- Science (Associate Degree)

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and one of Biology or Chemistry; and any English.

Science-Dean's Scholar Program (Honours)

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.

Social Work (Honours)

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

Social Work/Psychology (Social Science) (Honours) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Software Engineering

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.

Statistics

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.

Surveying (Honours)

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and any English.

# Textile Design

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

Urban and Regional Planning (Honours) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

Youth Work (Degree) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

# Courses with no prerequisites

- Accounting
- Administration
- Alcohol and Other Drugs
- Banking Services
- Building and Construction
- Building Design
- Business (Diploma)
- Community Services
- Computer Systems Engineering
- Conservation and Land Management
- Custom Made Footwear
- Dental Technology
- Design
- Education (Early Childhood Education)

- Education Support
- Electronics and Communications Engineering
- Engineering Technology-Civil
- Engineering Technology-Electrical
- Engineering-Aeronautical
- Engineering-Mechanical (Advanced Diploma)
- Fashion Styling
- Financial Planning (Diploma)
- Graphic Design (Diploma)
- Information Technology (Diploma)
- Information Technology Networking
- Interactive Digital Media
- Interior Design and Decoration
- International Business (Diploma, Advanced Diploma)

- Justice
- Laboratory Technology-Biotechnology
- Laboratory Technology-Pathology Testing
- Leadership and Management
- Legal Practice (Advanced Diploma)
- Live Production and Technical Services
- Logistics (Diploma)
- Marketing and Communication
- Massage and Myotherapy
- Nursing (Diploma)
- Optical Dispensing
- Photography and Photo Imaging
- Product Design
- Professional Writing and Editing

- Public Relations (Diploma and Advanced Diploma)
- Screen and Media (Film and Television Production)
- Screen and Media (Television Production)
- Screenwriting
- Sound Production
- Surveying (Diploma)
- Telecommunications Engineering Technology
- Tertiary Preparation (Engineering)
- Tertiary Preparation (Science)
- Textile Design and Development
- Visual Arts
- Visual Merchandising
- Youth Work (Cert IV)

# **SAE Creative Media Institute**

sae.edu.au

See www.vtac.edu.au for course updates from this institution.

# Sage Institute of Education

See www.vtac.edu.au for course updates from this institution.

# **Southern School of Natural Therapies**

### www.ssnt.edu.au

www.sage.edu.au

Southern School of Natural Therapies (SSNT) is the longest established natural therapies college in Australia. Established in 1961, SSNT offers courses in Naturopathy, Nutritional Medicine, Western Herbal Medicine, Chinese Medicine, Clinical Myotherapy and Massage.

To be eligible for any of Southern School of Natural Therapies higher education courses, you will need to meet the ATAR requirements of the course. Completion of a First Aid Certificate, Working with Children Check and a Police Check is required for clinical placement prior to undertaking clinical subjects.

# Courses with no prerequisites

- Chinese Medicine
- Clinical Myotherapy
- Health Science (Diploma)
- Naturopathy

- Nutritional Medicine
- Remedial Massage
- Western Herbal Medicine

# Swinburne University of Technology

### www.swinburne.edu.au

### **General and Special Principles of Selection**

Swinburne University of Technology has general principles of selection, which apply for entry to all undergraduate courses, while other courses have specific selection criteria. Information and selection criteria will be outlined in the Selection mode and Subject bonus sections of the VTAC Guide 2017. Note: a study score of at least 30 in English (ESL) or 25 in English other than ESL is a minimum prerequisite for most Swinburne undergraduate courses. For details about Vocational Education (VE) course requirements please visit www.swinburne.edu.au/future

### Scholarships

Swinburne offers a range of Vice-Chancellor's and Dean's Scholarships.

### Courses with prerequisites available in 2019

### Accounting

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

- Accounting and Information Systems Scholarship Program Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Animation

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

Arts

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

- Arts Professional Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Arts and Communication UniLink Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Arts and Social Sciences Dean's Scholarship Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Arts and Social Sciences Vice-Chancellor's Scholarship Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Arts/Business

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

Arts/Science

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

Aviation

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and Maths: Mathematical Methods (any).

- Aviation Dean's Scholarship Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Aviation Vice-Chancellor's Scholarship Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Aviation Management

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.

### Aviation Management/Business

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.

Aviation/Business

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and Maths: Mathematical Methods (any).

Business

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

- Business Professional Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Business UniLink Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Business Administration Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Business and Management Dean's Scholarship Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

- Business and Management Vice-Chancellor's Scholarship Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Business Information Systems Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Business Information Systems/Business Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Communication Design Honours

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Art, Product Design And Technology, Media, Interactive Digital Media C, Studio Arts or Visual Communication Design.

Computer Science

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or General Mathematics; and Units 3 and 4: any English.

Computer Science - Professional

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or General Mathematics; and Units 3 and 4: any English.

Design

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Art, Product Design And Technology, Media, Interactive Digital Media C, Studio Arts or Visual Communication Design.

### Design - Dean's Scholarship

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

Design - UniLink

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Art, Product Design And Technology, Media, Interactive Digital Media C, Studio Arts, Systems Engineering or Visual Communication Design.

- Design Vice-Chancellor's Scholarship
- Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Design/Business

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Art, Product Design And Technology, Media, Interactive Digital Media C, Studio Arts or Visual Communication Design.

Early Childhood Education

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

- Education Dean's Scholarship Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Education Vice-Chancellor's Scholarship Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Engineering

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and Maths: Mathematical Methods (any).

- Engineering Associate Degree Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.
- Engineering Dean's Scholarship

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and Maths: Mathematical Methods (any).

### Engineering - Professional

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and Maths: Mathematical Methods (any).

- Engineering UniLink Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.
- Engineering Vice-Chancellor's Scholarship Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and Maths: Mathematical Methods (any).
- Engineering / Business Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and Maths: Mathematical Methods (any).
- Film and Television Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Film and Television Dean's Scholarship Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Film and Television Vice-Chancellor's Scholarship Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Games and Animation Dean's Scholarship Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Games and Animation Vice-Chancellor's Scholarship Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Games and Interactivity Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Games and Interactivity Professional Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Games and Interactivity/Computer Science Prerequisites: Units 1 and 2: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or General Mathematics; and Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Health Dean's Scholarship Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Health Vice-Chancellor's Scholarship Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Health Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Health Science Professional Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Health Science UniLink Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Health Science / Business Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Health Science / Media and Communication Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Industrial Design

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Art, Product Design And Technology, Media, Interactive Digital Media C, Studio Arts or Visual Communication Design.

- Information and Communication Technologies Dean's Scholarship Prerequisites: Units 1 and 2: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or General Mathematics; and Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Information and Communication Technologies Vice-Chancellor's Scholarship

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or General Mathematics; and Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Information and Communication Technology

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or General Mathematics; and Units 3 and 4: any English.

- Information and Communication Technology Professional Prerequisites: Units 1 and 2: one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or General Mathematics; and Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Information Technology Scholarship Program Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.
- Information Technology UniLink Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Innovation and Design

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

Interior Architecture

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Art, Product Design And Technology, Media, Interactive Digital Media C, Studio Arts, Systems Engineering or Visual Communication Design.

Law

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

- Law Dean's Scholarship Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Law Vice-Chancellor's Scholarship Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Law/Arts Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Law/Aviation Management Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.
- Law/Business Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Law/Business Information Systems Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Law/Innovation and Design Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Law/Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.
- Media and Communication Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Media and Communication Professional Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Media and Communication/Business Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Media and Communications Dean's Scholarship Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Media and Communications Vice-Chancellor's Scholarship Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Primary Teaching Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Psychological Sciences Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Psychology Dean's Scholarship Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Psychology Honours Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Psychology Vice-Chancellor's Scholarship Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.
- Science Dean's Scholarship Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.

### Science - Professional

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.

- Science UniLink Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.
- Science Vice-Chancellor's Scholarship Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.
- Secondary Teaching Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.

### **Courses with no prerequisites**

- Accounting
- Accounting
- Animation
- Bookkeeping
- Broadcast Journalism
- Building and Construction
- Building Design
- Business
- Business
- Business Administration
- Civil Engineering
- Community Services
- Computer Systems Technology
- Conservation and Land Management
- Design
- Digital and Interactive Games Lightmare Project
- Digital Media Technologies
- Early Childhood Education and Care
- Electrical Engineering
- Electronics and Communications Engineering
- Event Management
- Film and Television
- Graphic Design
- Horticulture
- Human Resources

# **Torrens University Australia**

- Secondary Teaching/Arts Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.
- Secondary Teaching/Business Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.
- Secondary Teaching/Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.
- Information Technology
- Information Technology Networking
- Interior Decoration
- Interior Design and Decoration
- Justice
- Laboratory Techniques
- Laboratory Technology
- Landscape Design
- Legal Practice
- Liberal Arts
- Library and Information Services
- Mechanical and Manufacturing Engineering
- Mental Health
- Nursing
- Photo Imaging
- Product Design
- Professional Writing and Editing
- Public Relations
- Robotics and Mechatronics Engineering
- Science
- Screen and Media
- Software Development
- Visual Arts
- Visual Merchandising

www.torrens.edu.au

See www.vtac.edu.au for course updates from this institution.

### **General Principle of Admission Policy**

Tractor applicants will be required to attend an interview and present a portfolio of work in person or over the phone if the applicant is located in a regional area or interstate.

### **Detail of Folio**

The folio presented should demonstrate the applicant's creativity and art skills. Folios can include illustrations, drawings, sketches, paintings, video clips, animation, multimedia, web design, photography, visual communication and graphic design.

Detail of Interview

Students will need to demonstrate their passion and enthusiasm to complete the course applied for to a high standard. Areas covered at the interview include communication, personal motivation, educational history and long-term career aspirations and goals.

### Courses with no prerequisites

### Graphic Design (Digital Media Technologies)

Graphic Design (Website Development)

# **University of Melbourne (The)**

### www.unimelb.edu.au

The University of Melbourne has principles of selection and accompanying Academic Board Resolutions, which apply to individual undergraduate and graduate courses. These can be viewed at: www.futurestudents.unimelb.edu.au/admissions/entry-requirements

All courses, except Arts (Extended) and Science (Extended), Diploma in General Studies, Fine Arts (all specialisations), Music and Music (Chancellor's Scholars Program), use the Australian Tertiary Admission Rank (ATAR) and a two-stage selection process and have agreed to the selection of a significant proportion of applicants from below the Clearly-in rank. Consideration below the Clearly-in rank will be given to applicants eligible for University of Melbourne special entry schemes (all courses) and applicants with relevant work experience (Agriculture and Urban Horticulture).

### Detail of folio/audition preparation:

Selection into the University of Melbourne's Fine Arts and Music courses is talent-based. Each specialisation within Fine Arts requires an audition/ interview and additional extra requirements. The selection process for our Music courses includes an audition and a musicianship test. Full details of the extra requirements for our Fine Arts and Music courses can be found at: www.coursesearch.unimelb.edu.au

### Preparatory subjects for specific majors:

Commerce applicants intending to major in actuarial studies or complete an engineering sequence are encouraged to complete Units 3 and 4 Specialist Mathematics. Commerce applicants intending to undertake an engineering sequence in electrical or mechanical systems are also encouraged to complete Units 3 and 4 Physics.

Design applicants intending to major in civil systems, computing, construction, mechanical systems, property, or spatial systems are encouraged to complete Units 3 and 4 Mathematical Methods. For further details visit http://bdes.unimelb.edu.au/#disciplines

Science applicants intending to major in animal health and disease (the shortest pathway to the Doctor of Veterinary Medicine) are encouraged to complete Units 3 and 4 Chemistry.

### ▼ Courses with prerequisites available in 2019

### Agriculture

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: English (EAL) or English other than EAL; and one of Maths: Further Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

### Arts

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

Arts (Chancellor's Scholars Program) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Arts (Extended)

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Biomedicine

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and Chemistry; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

### Biomedicine (Chancellor's Scholars Program)

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and Chemistry; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

### Commerce

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

### Commerce (Chancellor's Scholars Program)

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

### Design

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

- Design (Chancellor's Scholars Program) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Fine Arts (Animation) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Fine Arts (Dance) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Fine Arts (Film and Television) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Fine Arts (Music Theatre) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Fine Arts (Production) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Fine Arts (Screenwriting) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Fine Arts (Theatre Practice) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Fine Arts (Visual Art) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Music

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Music (Chancellor's Scholars Program)

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Oral Health

General Studies

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Biology or Chemistry.

### Science

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and one of Biology, Chemistry or Physics.

---OR---

Units 3 and 4: any English; and both of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) and Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

### Science (Chancellor's Scholars Program)

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist Mathematics; and one of Biology, Chemistry or Physics.

--OR--

Units 3 and 4: any English; and both of Maths: Mathematical Methods (any) and Maths: Specialist Mathematics.

### Science (Extended)

Prerequisites: Units 1 and 2: one of Biology, Chemistry, General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Physics; and Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Urban Horticulture

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

# VFA Learning

vfalearning.vic.edu.au

See www.vtac.edu.au for course updates from this institution.

# Victoria University

### www.vu.edu.au

### Selection

Applicants are selected according to merit based on satisfaction of all admission requirements and demonstrated capacity to complete their chosen course/s. Course admission requirements are provided on VU's website (vu.edu.au/courses) or online via VTAC (www.vtac.edu.au).

Applicants who do not satisfy published entry requirements are encouraged to undertake our tertiary preparation studies and/or foundation level study. Dip. Into Degree

VU's Dip. into Degree courses provide a streamlined pathway from a one-year diploma straight into the second year of a Bachelor degree, with full credit for the first year of the degree.

The program is for students who want to undertake a degree course but may not be fully prepared, perhaps because they lack certain prerequisites. Applicants need to satisfy certain ATAR and prerequisite requirements. For more information visit vu.edu.au/dip-into-degree.

### West+5 Scheme

Under our West+5 Scheme, VU may adjust upwards the aggregate score of applicants completing Year 12 at schools in Melbourne's west which includes the municipalities of Brimbank, Hobsons Bay, Hume, Maribyrnong, Melton, Moonee Valley and Wyndham. For more information visit vu.edu.au/access.

### Interview/Preparation Requirements

Applicants who are required to attend an interview will need to demonstrate a range of attributes such as, personal motivation, relevant experience or previous study, an understanding of the course and potential employment opportunities.

### Folios

Applicants who are required to submit a folio should include work that represents their ideas and abilities, shows originality, innovation, imagination, experimentation and competence in the basic skills for their intended course.

### Courses with prerequisites available in 2019

### Accounting

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Arts

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

Arts (Chancellor's Scholarship) Prerequisites: Minimum ATAR of 90.00.

### Banking and Finance

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Biomedical and Exercise Science

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and two of Biology, Chemistry, Health And Human Development, any Mathematics or Physical Education.

### Biomedical Sciences

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and two of Biology, Chemistry, Health And Human Development, any Mathematics or Physical Education.

### Biomedicine

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and two of Biology, Chemistry, any Mathematics or Physics.

### Building Surveying (Degree)

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Business Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

Business - Enterprise (Diploma) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English. Business (Chancellor's Scholarship) Prerequisites: Minimum ATAR of 90.00.

### Commerce

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

- Commerce/Laws Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Community Development Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Construction Management Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Creative Industries Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Criminal Justice Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Dermal Sciences Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

### Education - Early Childhood/Primary

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

Education (Chancellor's Scholarship) Prerequisites: Minimum ATAR of 90.00.

### Education (P-12)

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

### Education (P-12) - Disability Studies

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths: Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

- Education (P-12) Physical Education (Secondary) Prerequisites: Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of General Mathematics, Maths: Mathematical Methods or Maths:
  - Specialist Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.
- Education Studies (Diploma) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Engineering Architectural Engineering (Honours) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.
- Engineering Civil Engineering (Honours) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.
- Engineering Electrical and Electronic Engineering (Honours) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.
- Engineering Mechanical Engineering (Honours) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.
- Engineering and Science (Chancellor's Scholarship) Prerequisites: Minimum ATAR of 90.00.
- Engineering Science Sports Engineering Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.
- Event Management Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Exercise Science Clinical Practice Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Exercise Science Sport Practice Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

- Financial Risk Management Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Health and Biomedicine (Chancellor's Scholarship) Prerequisites: Minimum ATAR of 90.00.
- Health Sciences Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Human Resource Management Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Information Systems Management Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Information Technology (Degree) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.
- Information Technology (Diploma) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- International Hospitality Management Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- International Tourism Management Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- International Trade Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Law
- Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Law (Honours)/Psychology (Honours) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Law and Justice (Chancellor's Scholarship) Prerequisites: Minimum ATAR of 90.00.
- Law/Arts Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Law/Business
- Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Law/Psychological Studies Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Legal Services Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Management and Innovation Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Marketing

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

- Marketing Communication Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Midwifery/Nursing

**Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of any Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.

Music

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

Music Industry

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

- Nursing
  - **Prerequisites:** Units 1 and 2: two units (any study combination) of any Mathematics or Units 3 and 4: any Mathematics; and any English.
- Nutrition and Food Sciences Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Osteopathy

**Prerequisites:** Units 3 and 4: any English; and one of Biology or Chemistry; and one of any Mathematics or Physics.

### Paramedic

Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

- Pharmaceutical and Health Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and Chemistry; and one of Biology or Health And Human Development.
- Physical Education and Sport Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Professional and Creative Writing Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Psychological Studies Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Psychological Studies/Business Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Psychology (Honours) Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Science Biotechnology, Chemistry or Environmental Management Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.
- Science Science Teaching Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English; and any Mathematics.
- Screen Media Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Social Work Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.

# Courses with no prerequisites

- Accounting (Cert IV)
- Building and Construction
- Building Design
- Building Surveying (Advanced Diploma)
- Business (Certificate IV)
- Electrical
- Engineering Civil
- Engineering Mechanical/Manufacturing
- Graphic Design (Diploma)
- Information Technology (Certificate IV)
- Information Technology (Networking)
- Interactive Digital Media
- Legal Practice

# Victorian Institute of Technology

- Courses with no prerequisites
- Business (Diploma)
- Commercial Cookery
- EAL
- Hospitality
- Hospitality

- Sport and Exercise Science (Chancellor's Scholarship) Prerequisites: Minimum ATAR of 90.00.
- Sport Coaching Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Sport Management Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Sport Management/Business Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Sport Science Exercise Science Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Sport Science Human Movement Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Sport Science (Human Movement)/Psychological Studies Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Sport Science (Human Movement)/Sport Management Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Supply Chain and Logistics Management Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Youth Work Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Youth Work/Sport Management Prerequisites: Units 3 and 4: any English.
- Liberal Arts
- Library and Information Services
- Massage
- Music Performance
- Professional Writing and Editing
- Sound Production
- Sport Development
- Sport Development Basketball
- Sport Development Golf
- Sport Development Soccer
- Visual Arts
- Youth Work (Cert IV/Diploma)
- Information Technology (Networking)
- Information Technology and Systems
- Interactive Digital Media (Diploma)
- Patisserie
- Spoken and Written English

### www.vit.edu.au

See www.vtac.edu.au for course updates from this institution.

# **William Angliss Institute**

### www.angliss.edu.au

William Angliss Institute is a specialist centre for foods, tourism, hospitality and events training. Within our specialisations, the Institute offers a full complement of programs from VCAL and VET in Schools through to Certificate, Diploma and Degree programs. Our programs have varying entry requirements in relation to literacy, numeracy and the completion of pathway courses first. Some courses require that applicants attend an interview and submit a supplementary form whereas others require applicants to simply submit a supplementary form.

# Courses with no prerequisites

- Advanced Baking
- Angliss International Hotel School
- Beauty Therapy Management
- Cabin Crew
- Commercial Cookery
- Commercial Cookery/Patisserie
- Culinary Management (Degree)
- Event Management
- Event Management (Degree)
- Food Science and Technology
- Food Studies (Community Engagement) (Degree)

- Food Studies (Degree)
- Hospitality Management
- Patisserie
- Resort and Hotel Management (Degree)
- Resort and Hotel Management (International Practice) (Degree)
- Resort and Hotel Management (Professional Practice) (Degree)
- Resort Management Alpine
- Resort Management Dive
- Resort Management Water Recreation
- Tourism and Hospitality Management (Degree)
- Tourism and Travel



### © Victorian Tertiary Admissions Centre 2016 Prerequisites for 2019

VTAC is the owner of the copyright in this publication. Apart from any fair dealing for the purpose of private study, research, criticism or review, as permitted under the Copyright Act, no part may be reproduced or extracted by any process without written permission from VTAC. Enquiries should be addressed to the Deputy Director, Communications and Publishing Services, VTAC.

VTAC has no objections to schools and tertiary institutions reproducing this publication provided it is ONLY for use within their own institution and this copyright statement is included. If the document is not reproduced in full sections, it should not be copied out of context where information could be incomplete and/or misleading. Schools and tertiary institutions MUST ENSURE that this information is not transmitted to any other person or body without prior permission from VTAC.

The content of this publication is provided as general information only. It is not intended as advice and does not address the specific circumstances of any particular individual. Every reasonable effort has been made to present current and accurate content, however the information within this publication is subject to change. VTAC reserves the right to update the information without prior notice. All updates will be published and made available on the VTAC website or in the VTAC Gazette.

To confirm times and dates please refer to the VTAC website (www.vtac.edu.au).

### **PUBLISHED BY:**

Victorian Tertiary Admissions Centre (VTAC) ABN: 83 837 024 255 40 Park Street, South Melbourne, VIC 3205

www.vtac.edu.au

Blog: blog.vtac.edu.au Facebook: facebook.com/vtacguide Twitter: @vtacguide Telephone: 1300 364 133

EDITING, LAYOUT and DESIGN: Communications and Publishing Services, Victorian Tertiary Admissions Centre (VTAC)